
 
     

      
   

  
 
  

  
     

 

               
        

                     
                

               
                     

 

                   
      

        
             

        

          
        

                   
              

                
 

                
               
                   

             
              

      

               
                

                   
                 

               
         



         
             

      

        

                    
      

                    
                 

                  
                      

             

               
                

                 
           

                  
                 

                  
   

              

              
 

        
           

                 
              

   

                  
            

                  

              
        

                 
             

               
   



     

                 
              
                 

  

 

                
                

  

                  
       

                  
              

                   
             

   

                   
              
   

       

              
 

  

            
            

       
                  

       
        

     

                
          

               
                 

                   
     



        

               
               

          

         
             

            
             

  

         

                
    

             
                    

               
               

                 
                 

                
              

               
                

                 
      

 

                
                    

 

             
             

                   
                 
               

        



Carer health and wellbeing

The burden of care leaves little scope for carers to maintain their own health and well being, and as a result
carers often neglect their health for prolonged periods.

Whilst some initiatives (better access to psychologists, carer counseling service) have been introduced and are
working well, access to services is limited and response time can be lengthy. The cost of private dental care is
prohibitive for many carers, and access to public dental services is very limited.

Not all carers qualify for Centrelink benefits and health care cards, but all carers should be offered accessible,
affordable, timely and appropriate services for general, dental and mental health care.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration as part of the Committee's Inquiry. I look forward to
reviewing any recommendations you make to improve life for carers in Australia.

Yours sincerely

Michela 

Print your name

2 July 2008
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